December 27, 2017

W 6TH ST AT MADISON ST SEWER AND WATER IMPROVEMENTS

Dear Residents:

The City of Santa Rosa has suspended the contract with Argonaut Constructors for construction of
the above referenced project until Spring of 2018. Construction was scheduled to begin in Fall of
2017 and last approximately 2 months (weather permitting). Due to the recent fires in Santa Rosa,
Argonaut Constructors have been focusing their efforts on fire clean up throughout Santa Rosa.

You will receive a letter of notification with the new project date approximately two weeks prior to the
start of construction.

Mike Janet, Construction Manager,
Coastland Civil Engineering, Inc. (707) 494-6464 - Cell

Tanya Mokvyts, City Project Manager: (707) 543-3958 - Office

If you are aware of other occupants on your property who may not receive this notice, please share
this notice with them or contact me with their address and | will notify them directly.

In addition to written communications like this, the City has a special website where you can track
the progress of this project. Simply go to www.srcity.org/CIP, view the map, and click on the blue
map pin that corresponds to this project. You can also view the list of all Capital Improvement
Program projects and find this project under Project ID No: 01896.

Sincerely

TANYA MOKVYTS, P.E.
Associate Civil Engineer

Capital Projects Engineering ® 69 Stony Circle ® Santa Rosa, CA 95401
Phone: (707) 543-4280 = Fax: (707) 543-4281
www.srcity.org



